
September 12, 2021 

Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
                                             This Week       Next Week      

Leader Potter Murray 

Lectors Sica Murray 

Altar Servers X X 

Eucharistic Ministers Rodriguez Laliberte 

Gift Bearer X X 

Counters X 
Dichtel 

Arcoraci 
 
 

 
Please remember God’s children who are ill, homebound, or hospitalized and need our special thoughts and 

prayers: Linda Anderson, Christopher Balich, Marianna Bennett, Richard Bennett, Paul 
Clemente, Valerie Collett, Elsie Fallica, Patricia Ferrara, Katheryn Frazier, Frank 

Gomillion, Marge Grassi, Louise Hart, Richard Henry, Mary Hollis, Bill & Pam Krais, 

Chet Losinski, Carolyn Maginnis, Moe Martel, Aline Roman, Darla Rose, Cindy Ryan, 
Paul Ryan, Carlos Santillan, Nick Sica, Marvin Simpson, Tim Sizer, Gordon Waltz, 

Arthur Wilson, and members of our military stationed throughout the world.  
 

Prayer list will be refreshed the first Sunday of each month to remain current. Additions may be 
made at any time. Send updates to jalilly@embarqmail.com 
 

Parish Contact Information –  
Building Maintenance – Cooky Bonneville 410-218-6809 

Finance Council – Ann Murray - 990-0334 
 Liturgy – Deb Laliberte – 985-3499    

Music Ministry – H. G. Bradley – 985-2281 

Parish Council – 

Religious Education – 

Sacraments (Marriage and Baptism) – Father Michael – 804-484-2806  
Sunshine and Bereavement (Funerals) – Malou Dichtel – 985-6530,  

Terry Losinski- 985-8507 

 Victim Assistance Reporting Line 877-887-9603 

Readings for the Week –  

Mon 1 Tm 2: 1-8/ Ps 28: 2. 7. 8-9/ Lk 7: 1-10 
Tue Nm 21: 4b-9/ Ps 78: 1bc-2. 34-35. 36-37. 38/ Phil 2: 6-11/ Jn 3: 13-17 

Wed 1 Tm 3: 14-16/ Ps 111: 1-2. 3-4. 5-6 / Jn 19: 25-27  
Thu 1 Tm 4: 12-16/ Ps 111: 7-8. 9. 10/ Lk 7: 36-50 
Fri 1 Tm 6: 2c-12/ Ps 49: 6-7. 8-10. 17-18. 19-20/ Lk 8: 1-3 
Sat1 Tm 6: 13-16/ Ps 100: 1b-2. 3. 4. 5/ Lk 8: 4-15 
Sun Wis 2: 12. 17-20/ Ps 54: 3-4. 5. 6-8 (6b)/ Jas 3: 16 -- 4: 3/ Mk 9: 30-37 
 

Announcements 
Last Week’s Offerings  

Budget              Actual          Difference 
Regular   $1692.31 $  -$ 

 
  

Virtual Masses – Please check out our Facebook Page for live streaming of Fr. Michael’s Masses.  Mass 
time is 8:30 a.m. https://www.facebook.com/Shepherd-of-the-Hills-Catholic-Church-
105426634441188/?modal=admin_todo_tourn Mass live streams will continue at 8:30 a.m. through the 

September.  
 

Save the Dates:  
 October 2nd for the church Annual Yard Sale. 8-3 pm 

October 17 at 12:00 Parish Picnic outside (weather permitting)  

 
 

Religious Education News – Religious Education will be starting on September 
12. Registration forms are in the church foyer. Any questions please see Maura 
Rodriquez or Cindy Inzana. 
 

Chapel - The Chapel is now open for quiet reflection and prayer.  Battery operated votive candles are 
available, if you wish to light one in prayer.  Please wear a face mask when visiting the Chapel. 
 

Grotto Project: Last year a Mother Mary statue was donated to our parish. In order to 
protect the statue from the elements and also to offer a place for the parishioners to sit 
outside and reflect we are planning to build a church grotto/prayer garden outside the 
chapel door. Photos of the grotto plans are displayed in the church lobby. We have multiple 
plans to raise the funds necessary (~$7500). We are collecting donations, offering custom 
engraved bricks and benches for the grotto, and holding a church yard sale in October. 

Monetary donations can be placed in the basket with the church offerings with a note 
specifying monies are for the grotto project. If you would like to assist with this project, or 
have further questions, please contact Paula Maurer at paumau434@gmail.com or by cell-
 727.385.6473. Thanks to all who are helping to make this happen! 
 

 

Van Mueller presents: Faith, Family and Financial Security. Join us for an informative online 
presentation by Van Mueller, one of the top speakers in the insurance and financial industry. Van Mueller 
is an author and dynamic speaker known for helping clients plan successful insurance and retirement 

strategies. He is a global speaker that has presented in all 50 states and every province in Canada, 
inspiring his audience to take control over their financial future. Van will ask a series of tough questions to 

help you think about how ready you are for whatever may come next, such as: What is the easiest and 
safest way to make retirement money last longer? What if you suddenly died – Wouldn’t you rather leave a 
loved one with your hard-earned money rather than the Internal Revenue Service? Join us as Van helps us 
think through our answers to these questions, and many more! This seminar is open to all in the 
community. Sponsored by your Knights of Columbus: The Abbate Agency. Register today to save your spot 

for September 29 at 7 p.m. via zoom. Register at: https://sept29.abbatekofc.com 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Please send bulletin notices to SOTHannouncements@gmail.com by Thursday. 
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